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I have worked for the department for over twenty years and | have given 100 percent at all times.
| have read the transcripts from the 23rd February and am totally disgusted in Mr Woodhams
comments. Not only does he not have the common courtesy to address his staff on such
important decisions, he is now bringing up so called incidences, which allegedly happened years
ago. Is this the calibre of management we have today if so god help us.



